
FSH DECISION LETTER 2014 20 

I sincerely appreciate the opportunity to review the manuscript. The issue of resilience in kids 

surviving tough circumstances is one that intrigues and inspires many healthcare professionals.  It's 

encouraging to see it tackled in this no-nonsense but ultimately hopeful style. 

I have now received the reviews of your manuscript and am able to make an editorial decision. Based 

on my review and on reviewer comments I am not able to accept your submission. However, I'd like 

to recommend the following minor revisions. The 55 word story is strong up until the last two 

sentences of the last line.  "She's doing great" is a weak line, just doesn't say enough.  Figure out a 

way within your word limit to make this more substantial. Also, I agree with the reviewer who 

objected to "unsurprised." Consider "Not surprised." Finally, the title seems bland. Maybe go with 

something that emphasizes resilience.  


